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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have received a request for your child to sit a dyslexia screener in school.  

This will take place on Wednesday 5th March at 13:50 in classroom Bu302. This is a screener test that 

can indicate the possibility of a student having dyslexia and is in no way a diagnosis.  

If you believe your child has been added in error, or you're no longer interested in us carrying out this 

screener with your child, please let us know by Monday 3rd March.  

Kind Regards,  

SEN Team 
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